Haines Family!

Happy New Year! I hope you had a wonderful holiday with friends and family. Don't forget that school will resume on Monday, January 9th at 7:45 am.

School Spirit Week begins on Monday. Monday is Hat Day- All staff members and students are encouraged to wear hats to show school spirit!

Your child will be bringing home a progress report on Monday. Please read, review, sign, and return to the classroom teacher.

Stay warm!

興氏學校的家庭們!

新年快樂!希望你們和親友們有個美妙的假期, 別忘記學校將於2017年1月9日星期一上午7:45 復課。 學校精神過亦在星期一開始, 星期一是戴帽日, 別忘記戴上你的帽子來展示你的學校精神! 你們的孩子將於星期一帶回家庭他們的進度報告表, 請讀 參考, 簽署和交回孩子的班主任。